
Baptism 

& Picnic 

We encourage you to bring lawn chairs for the service on the beach!  The park has a large pavilion and 
bathrooms.  For the picnic, the church is providing the main dish, drinks, and all the paper goods.  We would 
like each family to bring either a side dish or dessert.   There will be no refrigeration at the park; however, we 
will have trays of ice & there are a few outlets. 
 
Please fill out the bottom of this sheet, tear it off and place it in the offering bags this morning.  Thanks!  We 
look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Directions: Lehmann Park is located in downtown Lake Villa.  Go west on Grand, past rt. 83.  After crossing 
the train tracks, turn right on Cedar Road.  Before you cross the train tracks again, the park will be on your 
left . 
 
Parking: Feel free to drop off your family at the park by the beach, get a parking sign for your window, & park 
at the Lake Villa Metra train station overflow lot next to the Lake Villa Post Office (on the other side of the 
train tracks). 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - fold, tear-away, & place in the offering bag) - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Name: ___________________________________________  Phone #: ______________________________ 

Email Address: _____________________________________________________   

Number of adults & teenagers coming: __________      Number of children coming: __________     

I prefer to bring [  ] a side-dish/salad  OR  [  ] a dessert 

 (Note: Please bring a side-dish/salad/dessert that would have 10-12 servings.  Thanks!!) 

On Sunday morning, August 22nd we will be 
meeting at Lehmann Park in downtown Lake 
Villa (across from the Lake Villa Metra 
station) for a special outdoor worship and 
baptism service at 9:45 am.  We will have a 
picnic immediately following the service.  



 

A few other details… 

 

Planning on bringing guests to the picnic?  Please be sure to give an 
estimate on the response sheet for the number of adults/teenagers and 
children. 

 

Have a last minute addition?  Great!!!  Just let me know via email at 
mellarienow@gmail.com. 

 

There will be trays with ice for food that needs to be cool.  However, 
please keep your dish on ice in a cooler in your trunk until we are ready 
for the picnic.  Also, for any hot items, please bring hot pads on which to 
set them so they don’t melt the tablecloths.  Serving utensils are also 
needed for each dish.  

 

Finally, please be sure to put your name on any non-disposable dishes & 
serving utensils just in case they get  mixed up with the others.  

 

Thanks so much! 

 

Looking forward to serving you, 

Mel Now & the picnic team 


